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December 30, 2016



Filed Via Email to UTC Records Center at: records@utc.wa.gov 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:	Docket No. UE-160785
PSE’s Annual Energy and Emissions Intensity Metrics Report – Second Revised
WAC Required Report:  WAC 480-109-300

Dear Mr. King,

Attached is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Second Revised 2015 Annual Energy and Emissions Intensity Metrics Report (“Intensity Report”).  PSE revised this Intensity Report to incorporate the data found on the “2015 Summary” tab of Attachment A into the body of the report at Table 1.  

Please contact Nate Hill at (425) 457-5524 or nate.hill@pse.com for additional information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110.

Sincerely,



Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs

Attachment

cc:	Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel
	Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie
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